
 

 
 
11-3-17 
 
Parents & Students, 
 

Rogers students will be presenting a mini Holiday Program on Saturday, 
November 25th in the GMS auditorium for their families and friends.  
This event will be held in conjunction with the annual GMS Band Craft 
Show.  Refreshments will be available for purchase throughout the day 
in the cafeteria along with items in the gymnasium from several 
crafters and vendors.  Santa will be making an appearance following the 
third grade performance.  Upon arrival, students should go to the GMS 
Choir Room and families and friends are welcome in the auditorium.  
Performance times are below. 
 

Please contact me with any questions. 
 

 
Mrs. Woods 
RES Music Teacher 

 
3rd Grade:  Arrive at 8:40 a.m.; Perform at 9:00 a.m. 
 
4th Grade:  Arrive at 9:40 a.m.; Perform at 10:00 a.m. 
 
5th Grade:  Arrive at 12:40 p.m.; Perform at 1:00 p.m. 


